
February 6, 2017 

 

          

         The Walker Township Supervisors met on Monday, February 6, 2017 at the Walker Township 

Municipal Building for their monthly meeting. Martin Dreibelbis called the meeting to order at 7:00 

p.m. Supervisors Casner and Wagner were present. The minutes of the January 3, 2017 meeting 

were approved as presented. 

 VISITORS: Dennis Clark and Craig Clark were present to see the approval of the Daisy Clark 

Subdivision. William Traxler and Andrew Winder were present for the Public Hearing for the zoning 

change of Mr. Traxler’s parcel from Rural Ag to Industrial Commercial. Steve Reinford was visiting. 

OLD BUSINESS:  None reported. 

ZONING: By motion of Mr. Dreibelbis, seconded by Mr. Wagner and carried it was resolved to 

approve the following permits as presented by Mrs. Shirley Saner: Moses Kanagy (land use), James 

Kauffman (land use), Fisher Brothers for John Yoder (land use), Drew Reinford (land use), Robert 

Graybill (land use), Catskill Co. for Rutters (land use), Levina Wengerd (Occupancy) and Epic 

Motors (occupancy). 

 SECRETARY: Attended the Supervisor and Rec Board meetings, meeting minutes, Payroll tax 

forms (quarterly), Survey of Financial Condition, AG-385, Attended Auditor’s meeting, Filed year 

end reports (4), Met with Auditors (1/18 & 1/30), Filed W-2’s (state and local), talked to DEP 

concerning holding tank ordinance, and talked to Moses Kanagy concerning lane name. 

 ROADS: The paperwork for the tile replacement on Moore Road has been submitted to the 

Conservation District. 

 ORDINANCES: None reported. 

 FINANCES: None presented. 

PARK: None presented. 
NEW BUSINESS: Mr. William Traxler Jr. has requested a zoning change for his property located on 

Industrial Park Rd. The hearing was duly advertised and the neighbors were notified by Mr. 

Traxler’s attorney as required.  As there were no objections to the change from Rural Ag to 

Industrial Commercial, by motion of Mr. Wagner, seconded by Mr. Casner and carried it was 

resolved to re-zone the property to Industrial Commercial. 

Mr. Moses Kanagy requested a private lane name for a property located off Red Rock Road. He 

requested Price Lane. This name is acceptable to the Supervisors. 

SUBDIVISIONS: By motion of Mr. Casner, seconded by Mr. Dreibelbis and carried it was resolved to 

approve the Daisy Clark Subdivision. By motion of Mr. Wagner, seconded by Mr. Casner and carried 

it was resolved to approve the GH Development Group Subdivision. 

BILLS: By motion of Mr. Wagner, seconded by Mr. Casner and carried it was resolved to approve the 

monthly bills paid with checks 12775 through 12800 and #663 from Mexico Street Light fund. An 

EFT for $943.43 for payroll taxes was approved. 

 

By motion of Mr. Wagner, seconded by Mr. Casner and carried it was resolved to adjourn at 8:25 pm. 

  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Nancy Baillie, Secretary 


